
	
	
	
	
	
	
12th	March	2018	
	
	
	
Dear	Parent’s	and	Carers,	
	
	
																																														This	year’s	Easter	Egg	Competition	is	fast	approaching	and	the	children	are	
getting	very	‘Eggcited’	indeed!	
	
																																													The	children	can	decorate	their	eggs	based	on	any	theme.	They	should	have	
their	first	name	and	year	visibly	displayed	on	their	eggs,	so	that	they	can	be	displayed	in	the	hall	for	
all	parents	and	children	to	see	every	morning.	The	last	day	they	can	be	brought	in	will	be	Wednesday	
28th	March.	
	
																																													The	children	will	be	celebrating	Easter	by	having	a	school	sing	a	long	
assembly	on	the	last	Wednesday,	however,	because	of	the	amount	of	children	we	now	have	in	
school	and	the	lack	of	hall	space,	unfortunately	parents	and	carers	are	unable	to	attend,	we	hope	
you	all	understand	and	thank	you	for	your	support.	We	are	sure	you	will	enjoy	looking	at	the	
children’s	egg	entries.	
	
																																													All	the	entered	eggs	will	then	be	judged	on	Thursday	29th	March	and	prizes	
will	be	given	out	during	the	school	assembly.	All	eggs	therefore	should	be	collected	by	the	end	of	the	
day	on	Thursday	29th	March	as	this	is	the	last	day	of	term.	We	would	like	to	wish	you	all	a	lovely	
Easter	and	thank	you	for	all	of	your	contributions	so	far	this	academic	year.	
	
	
	
	
Yours	sincerely,		
	
	
	
	
	
Mr	M.D.	Hallam,	
Head	teacher.	


